
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 20th May 2020 

Dear parents, 

 
On 6th February this year Her Majesty The Queen became the first British Monarch to 
celebrate a Platinum Jubilee, marking 70 years of service to the people of the United 
Kingdom, the Realms and the Commonwealth.  
 
On Friday 27th May we will celebrate the Platinum Jubilee in school with a day dedicated to 
the Queen, her years as the monarch and events in her life over the last 70 years. We will be 
inviting all children to attend in non-uniform and to wear something red, white and blue to 
help celebrate this momentous occasion. 
 
During the day we will all gather for a whole school assembly to begin celebrations. Children 
will then work in year groups looking at a decade of the Queen’s reign to study. All children 
will be decorating a piece of bunting which we will use to make a full string of bunting to 
decorate the school hall.  At lunchtime we will be holding our own Northbrook street party, 
with decorations and party food followed by classic party music and games. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and look forward to a fantastic day, let’s hope the 
sun shines!  
 

Kindest regards, 

M Cunniffe  

Mr M Cunniffe 
Head of School 
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